
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  July 8, 2019 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE – SKEENAVIEW DRIVE CLOSURE 
 

Terrace, BC 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Skeenaview Drive (also known as Kalum Hill) will be closed from Wednesday, July 10 to Friday, July 12 for 
paving.  The closure will be from Soucie Avenue to Munthe Avenue and will be in effect from 
approximately 6:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. daily. The closure is necessary to permit asphalt milling and 
repaving of the street. Skeenaview Drive will be closed to all traffic, including vehicles, cyclists, and 
pedestrian traffic.  
 
 
 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Alisa Thompson 
Corporate Administrator      
250.638.4721 / athompson@terrace.ca 
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